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It was brilliant to welcome everyone back to school last week. It is always | B T
fantastic to see everyone catching up and getting right back into everything that @
happens at St. Cuthbert’s every week- and there is always a lot happening! We *
have another very busy half-term ahead of us and we have added a few key
dates at the end of this newsletter. We have more dates to add and if anything
changes we will give you as much advance notice as possible.

Congratulations to Year 5 who have won our Attendance of the Week Stars
trophy a score of 99.7% We will be sending at attendance

#M1 information letter to all families next week to remind Class %o
everyone of our legal duties as schools and families and Reception | 96.3
what we can do to help if your child’s attendance isn’t where we all | year 1 86.6
want it to be. We audit attendance every half term and will send a Year 2 = 87.9
second letter to all families if your child’s attendance is below 90%- a ¢ bl
level which is classified as a persistent absence. Can we remind all Year 3 93.1
families that we ask you to contact us at school when your child is Year 4 92.3
absent from school for any reason at all. There is information about | Year 5 89.7
the impact of attendance and punctuality on your child’s education
. ) e Year 6 89.5
available on our school website, you can find it on the Attendance
Whole school | 92 3
and Term Dates page. :

We would like to invite everyone to join us for our Remembrance Liturgy in the school hall
at 10.15am tomorrow, Monday 11t November. After our short liturgy we will walk to the
North Shields War Memorial on Hawkey’s Lane to join our community in reflection at
Tlam.

Children In Need is this Friday 15" November and we are inviting
all children to come to school wearing something bright and/ or
spotty. Please do not buy anything especially fro the day, every
year lots of children decorate an old T-shirt or shirt by drawing
or painting spots on it- do not go to any extra cost. We will have
donation buckets on the school gates at the start and end of each
day and we welcome any donations you make.

Thank you to everyone who came along to our Parents’ Evening at school last Monday.
The partnerships between families and school are a big strength at St. Cuthbert’s and you
can contact school staff at any time through the school year by following the guidance near
the end of this newsletter. Meeting face-to-face with your child’s teacher is also very
important and we strongly value your support as we work together to provide the best
experiences, support, challenge and education for your child. Together it is our job to make
sure they are ready to learn and that they enjoy it and that it helps prepare them for the
next stage in their education and lives. If you were unable to meet with your child’s teacher
please get in touch to arrange a time and date that suits you both.


https://www.stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk/term-dates
https://www.stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk/term-dates
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Our children, staff and families all know that compassion is at the
core of what we do and who we are as a school and community.

Compassion is a quality we talk about and learn about, it is a quality

that we know we must always work at developing and it is a

characteristic that our children celebrate every day and every week at '33
school. As a school and community we do a lot to support each Qct“

other in many different ways. Our uniform rack, our free clubs at
school, support for our local community and support for our global community are all
brilliant examples of the support we give. We have begun our journey towards being
recognised as a School of Sanctuary and as part of our work we are revisiting the special
and poignant book, My Name Is Not Refugee with classes across school. Revisiting any
learning is a very important and effective way of making that learning real and shows us
that everyone understands fully what they have learned. As we
approach the Advent Season we remember that just like the Holy
Family of Mary, Joseph and Jesus, many families around the
world are forced to leave their homes for many different

reasons. During Advent we are called to welcome the Holy
Family into our community and our hearts and we strive to do
this for are children and families. We will work together to make
sure that St. Cuthbert’s is the place for anyone who is in need, a
welcoming place of sanctuary.

We’ll have to say goodbye to old friends.

You can pack your own bag, but remember,
only take what you can carry.
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Children’s rights are learned, understood
and lived in this school.
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We send out all our letters and forms to families through ParentMail and last week a
number of forms were sent out that we need you to complete and return as soon as
possible please. The data form with your contact details, medical information and any
other information we need is very important. You can change any of the information on it
at any time, including details of named contacts, who can drop children off and pick them
up from school and medical information. We use Twitter to share what is happening at
school, our account is locked so you need to request access to follow us. If you want to
follow our Twitter account our name is stcuthbertsns, if you don’t get permission to follow
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let us know and we’ll get you on. We use Tapestry to share more detailed information
about what your child is doing at school. Tapestry is fantastic at keeping you up to date
with everything and we love it when you press the ‘like’ button on Tapestry and Twitter- it
shows us that you are getting to see what is happening and it also shows everyone at
school that you appreciate what they are doing. If you have any trouble accessing any of
these apps please let us know, they are important and great ways to keep up to date with
everything going on at our very exciting and busy school.

If you have any concerns about your child’s, or another child’s

safety, including their online safety, or questions about C P O M S
behaviour we always ask that you speak to us at school. It is

important that we are part of discussions that may be happening

around children’s behaviour and welfare. We record

incidents and concerns electronically on our CPOMS system C I_e n n e I_I_f
and we work very closely with Clennell Education Solutions

to make sure all our staff are up to date with the best safeguarding training available and to
provide leading professional advice when requested. This means that we have a broad
picture of anything that is happening at school and, with your help, we can make sure any
concerns are addressed quickly and do not escalate or lead to children or families falling out.
If you have a concern that you feel needs attention immediately, and it is outside of nhormal
school hours, you can contact the North Tyneside Safeguarding Team’s Front Door service
on 0345 2000 109 during office hours or 0330 333 7475 during the evening or at
weekends. We work in partnership with the team and they will inform us at school of any
referrals made to them during weekends, evenings, and holidays when school is closed. You
can also find out more information about safeguarding in North Tyneside on their website
and our school website.

Can we remind all families that you must let us know who is collecting a child after school
if you, the person who would normally do the collection, isn’t? If you need to change
arrangements at the last minute please phone the school office and let us know, this helps
avoid asking the person who has come to collect the child waiting around unnecessarily
and helps us ensure all our children are where they are supposed to be. If the person
collecting your child is someone we don’t know or haven’t met often we may ask you for
a word or phrase that they can repeat to us, therefore confirming who they are.

Thank you to everyone who has made sure your child has a normal-sized bottle for their
water, it does make managing space in our classrooms much more straightforward. Can we
also ask that you make sure your child only brings what they need for each day to school
and that they use a book bag for their books. We are starting to see a lot of large school
bags coming to school and we don’t have space for them. We have a small amount of
space around school and big bags and coats are making it increasingly difficult for other
children to hang up their coats and to keep corridors tidy and safe.


https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/488/are-you-worried-about-child#:~:text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20about,Service%20call%200345%202000%20109.
https://www.stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk/copy-of-inspection-reports-and-perfor-1
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All our clubs are free of charge and our staff give up their own time to make sure your
children can have a great time taking part in activities they love. All clubs after school begin
at 3.30pm finish at 4.30pm and children must be collected from the school car park at

4.30pm.

time. Clubs this half term are:

Day & Time Club Class Staff

Tuesday lunchtimes | Rockstar Maths Year 4 Mrs Massie

Tuesday 8.10am Mini Mini Vinnies Rec, Y1 & Y2 Mrs Cottiss & Mrs
Stephens

Tuesday 8.10am Cycling Club Years 4 & 5 Miss Fielding, Miss
Southgate, Mr Capper

Tuesday 3.30pm Family Club Nursery & St. Cuthbert’s staff

Reception, Year 1
and Year 2 and
siblings

Tuesday 3.30pm

Comic Creator

Years 3,4,5 and 6

Ms Shepherd

Wednesday Music- Winter Sing | Years 3,4.5 &6 Mrs Brown

lunchtime prep

Wednesday 3.30pm | Chatterbooks Years 2 & 3 Mrs McArdle

Wednesday 3.30pm | Games Club Year 1 Mrs Cottiss & Mr Dillon

Wednesday 3.30pm | Lego Club Years 3,4,5 and 6 Mrs Moody

Thursday 3.30pm Mini Vinnies Years 3,4,5 & 6 Mrs Cottiss, Mrs Stephens,
Miss Fielding

Thursday 3.30pm Football Club Year 3,4,5 & 6 Miss Collings, Mr Capper,

Mr Smart, Mr Dillon

Friday 3.30pm

Campfire Club

Year 4 & siblings

Mrs Cottiss & Mr Dillon

Every week we publish a poster with information and advice on keeping children safe
online. The posters we use come from the National Online Safety organisation and we use
their resources at school when teaching our E-Safety lessons for all children. These lessons
follow similar themes as the posters we share with you and the lessons at school are all
taught at a level appropriate to the children. Our children know how to stay safe both
online and offline and they know we have systems such as Smoothwall at school which help

keep everyone safe.

As a school St. Cuthbert’s were involved in being part of

the management committee that set up the
MumSpace group that runs in North Shields. MumSpace
is a warm, welcoming, friendly group, for mothers run by

PACT

. o lyne &Wear
crtizens

mothers. MumSpace is a charity run so free to join. Within the group, mums have half an
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hour of “their time” whilst the amazing volunteers look after the children. This space and
time can be used to have a hot cup of coffee and a chat, talk to other mums alike, or invite
outside organisations in to give advice, it’s the mothers’ space it’s up to them to decide what
to do with it. The group is for pregnant mums or mums with children up to the age of 4.
MumSpace is run on a Thursday morning from St Cuthbert’s Church from 9.30-11am or
Tuesday afternoon 12.30-2pm at St Luke’s Church in Wallsend on Frank Street just off the
Metro station. For more information see their Facebook page = MumSpace North Tyneside
or contact Wendy McConnell at 07950426786 or wendy.mcconnell@citizensuk.or

Thank you once again to everyone who has signed up for your Appetite account and to
everyone who is using it to pre-order children’s school lunches. It is very, very important
that you get your account set up as it allows you to see the menu for the coming weeks,
including all the dietary and nutritional information you might want to see. No child will
ever be left hungry and the staff in our kitchen know all our children well. If you have any
questions about the new school meals system or menu, or need help with the app or using
the Appetite service online, please get in touch with us at school.

We get lots of questions at school about keeping children safe online when they are away
from school. We have begun information posters from
National Online Safety and these will be helpful as they
provide up-to-date advice on how to manage different =
services and apps for children at home. The Think You 0 [ N
Know website is also very useful for advice and ‘;W%ﬂmg'ggoﬁ?
information and you can find it by clicking the link ’
below. The site is aimed at adults and the subjects are
about keeping children safe online.
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/

m.

8-10
years old

S

We would like to remind families that we have a no-jewellery policy for children at St. Cuthbert’s, the
only exceptions to this are that children can wear a watch and if they have their ears pierced they can
wear a small stud- not hoops. Can you please make sure your child doesn’t wear any jewellery to school,
especially on their outdoor learning day when a few have started to wear chains, necklaces, or bracelets.
Qutdoor learning day clothes should be old clothes, suitable for the weather, that will get dirty and, most
likely smell of smoke by the end of the day.



mailto:wendy.mcconnell@citizensuk.org
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
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Can we please remind families that for all classes from reception through to year 6 the school day
has a ‘soft start’ meaning that the school gates and doors will open at 8.40 am and children
should go straight to their class when they come on to the playground from 8.40 am. The doors
and gates then close at 8.55 am when all children should be in their class- anyone who arrives at

school after 8.55 am should come to school through the main office. -

Can we also remind
everyone that no adults should be in the school building in the morning or at the end of the
school day. If you need to speak to a class teacher you can contact them through Tapestry, phone
the school office to make an appointment or pass on a message or catch them at the end of the
school day once all children have been passed over to their families. Our school day ends at 3.25
pm for all children. Can we also please remind families that dogs, no matter how small, are not
permitted through the school gates or on the school playground. We have over 500 people on
the playground at the start and end of each day and we all greatly appreciate your help and
support in keeping our school as safe as possible and our school days running smoothly for
everyone.

Thank you to everyone who is using Easyfundraising.

There are no catches to using the site, you don’t need to 5%
share bank or payment details, just sign up and choose to O easyfundralslng
support St. Cuthbert’s. all you then need to do is search for \ A fee( gOOd SkOPPW\g
your chosen store or seller on the easyfundraising site and

do your online shopping as normal. If you are booking a holiday, buying any insurance, changing
internet suppliers, mobile phone providers, etc. online, and doing so through the site they make
quite big donations to school! It's really easy to get set up and running, all you need to do is:

1. Head to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stcuthbertsrcprimary/and join for free.

2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first to find the site you want and start shopping.
3. After you've checked out, that retailer will donate to St. Cuthbert’s at no extra cost to you
whatsoever!

There are no catches or hidden charges and we would be grateful for your support and donations which
will go towards all our children.

Thank you to everyone who has been using Tapestry, our keepingintouch@stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk
email, and school phone to keep in touch with school staff. Lines of communication must be kept as open
and honest as possible between school and home as we work hard to keep our open-door policy and
approach going by making so many ways to keep in touch available.

-, and we won’t be setting up accounts on either medium. If you have any questions, or

concerns, or need to chat with a member of staff at school please make sure you use one of three methods
we have put in place:

e Message a member of staff on Tapestry with messages regarding work, arrangements for the school
day for your child, etc. All staff have access to Tapestry.



https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stcuthbertsrcprimary/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stcuthbertsrcprimary/
mailto:keepingintouch@stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk

AN

X ¥ ;
St. Cuthbert’s School Newsletter stcnbersn:
Sunday 10th October 2024 www.northtynesidecatholic.org.uk/

Mass times online on Facebook and at St. Cuthbert’s each Sunday at 11lam. Fr. Chris Hughes can be contacted on 257 5801
what is happening at school. We cannot guarantee that your question will be answered on time this
will only happen by contacting the school office.

e Phone 0191 691 9876 and arrange an agreed time to chat with someone. Use the school phone
number to advise us of absence from school, and for questions about day-to-day things. Phoning
school during the school day remains the best way to get in touch.

If you have not yet activated your Tapestry account or if you are having trouble accessing it please let us
know as soon as possible. Tapestry is one of the main ways we keep in touch with families and it is
important that you can receive messages and posts from it even if you don’t use it a lot yourself.

If you haven’t joined our school lottery yet it is really easy and gives you a chance of
winning our school jackpot each week and gives you an entry to a much bigger weekly
jackpot. All profits from the lottery go towards helping us make sure our children continue
to have the fantastic opportunities they get every week at St. Cuthbert’s. Our weekly prize
currently stands at £19.80, you will also be entered into a national school lottery for a
£25,000 draw each week. You can sign up at
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-cuthberts-rc-primary

We work continuously with all staff and children to keep children and everyone at St.
Cuthbert’s safe at all times. Our current Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy and
further information is on our school website,
https://www.stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk/safeguarding and they outline our approaches and
policies to safeguarding throughout school. You will also find a copy of our safeguarding
policy that we share with the children. It has been written to be accessible to the children
and goes alongside all the work we do with them throughout the year. We teach
safeguarding and staying safe through many different subjects and you will see the weekly
online safety posters we add to every newsletter that we send out. Throughout the year we
also have online safety lessons with all children and these range in topic from what to do if
a child feels unsafe, how to create the best usernames and passwords and how to judge if
the information you are reading or watching is genuine and accurate. We also hold online
safety sessions for families each year to help you keep your children safe online at home. If
you have any questions about safeguarding at St. Cuthbert’s please get in touch by emailing
keepingintouch @stcuthberts.email or speaking to Mr Dillon or Mrs Cottiss who you can
find on the school playground at the start of each day or by phoning the school office.

Thank you for your amazing continued support, stay safe and God bless,
Shaun Dillon


https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-cuthberts-rc-primary-school/supporter
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-cuthberts-rc-primary-school/supporter
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-cuthberts-rc-primary-school/supporter
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-cuthberts-rc-primary-school/supporter
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-cuthberts-rc-primary-school/supporter
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-cuthberts-rc-primary-school/supporter
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/st-cuthberts-rc-primary-school/supporter
https://www.stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk/safeguarding
mailto:keepingintouch@stcuthberts.email

AN
¥ Yz

www.northtynesidecatholic.org.uk,

St. Cuthbert’s School Newsletter sutnversn:

Sunday 10t October 2024

Mass times online on Facebook and at St. Cuthbert’s each Sunday at 11lam. Fr. Chris Hughes can be contacted on 257 5801

At The National College, our WakeUpWednesday guides empower and equip parents, carers and educators with the confidence and practical skills to be able to have informed and age-appropriate
conversations with children about online safety, mental heaith and wellbeing, and climate change. Formerly delivered by National Online Safety, these guides now address wider topics and themes.

For further guides, hints and tips, please visit nationalcollege.com.

Sometimes, differences between children can escalate into bullying, potentially impacting their mental health in a way

that can persist into adulthood. While it's natural to disagree sometimes, teaching children the importance of respect is

essential - especially in difficult situations. This guide provides strategies for encouraging considerate behaviour, even
during a dispute, to foster a kinder, more inclusive environment for everyone.

1 LEAD BY EXAMPLE \\

A §\
As adults, we play a crucial role in modelling
resp: iour for chil : they observe and
learn from our actions every day. Be mindful of the
way you interact with others in front of children. Keep
in mind that you should always approach others with
an attitude of mutual respect, even if you disagree
with them. Demonstrating this behaviour can
influence young people and help them to handle their
own conflicts in a healthy way.

2 AGREE TO DISAGREE 0.)

Make sure children know that it's fine to have differing
opinions - and that disagreeing with someone
doesn’t mean you can’t get along or respect each
other’s point of view. Help them understand that
sometimes we can ‘agree to disagree’. Using active
listening skills when doing this can also help to build
empathy and understanding of others.

|

3 PROMOTE ACTIVE g 2” _
Teach children about the importance of active
listening: that is, making a genuine effort to listen to
the other person’s perspective without interrupting,
before responding in a way that shows you
understand their viewpoint, even (or perhaps
especially) if you disagree with it. This makes people
feel respected and allows for a better comprehension

of their point of view, which in turn can make it easier
for you to cor your own opinions to them.

ENCOURAGE THE USE
OF “I” STATEMENTS

If a child finds in adisag with
someone, it can be useful to encourage them to use
“I” statements during the discussion. Framing their
thoughts and feelings using statements like “I feel ...”
or “I think ...” can help them avoid an accusatory tone
and encourages them to take responsibility for their
own emotions.

¢ FOCUS ON BEHAVIOUR,
NOT CHARACTER

When disagreements happen, encourage children

to focus on critiquing and g the ifi
actions or bahuwours that caused this upsat, rather
than attacking the person’s character. For example, “I
didn't like how you interrupted me” is better than
“You're so rude”. This can help children avoid hurting
someone'’s feelings, which is likely to inflame the
situation.

4

Meet Qur Expert

[ . sTAvcaMAND ()
TAKE BREAKS

It's perfectly normal to feel upset during a
disagreement - especially if it's getting heated.
Remind children that if they feel overwhelmed, they
should try to take deep breaths or even go for a short
break to help them stay composed. If a conversation
becomes too intense, remind them it’s OK to suggest
continuing it later or in a different setting. This can
prevent things getting out of hand, allowing cooler
heads to prevail.

7 START CONVERSATIONS
ABOUT RESPECT

Talk openly to children about what respect means —
to you and to them. Discuss how they might show
respect to each other, to friends, to strangers and
even to people we might dlsogree wlth You could use
examples of ate ar
in books, films or TV to open discussions about the
importance of giving others due regard.

g SEEK COMMON
GROUND

When a disag has occurred b

children, they may find it hard to move past |l You
can support them in finding a more positive way
forward by helping identify areas of agreement or
common ground with the other party. This can help to
build bridges between differing opinions and foster a
more cooperative atmosphere, as well as preventing
those involved from demonising each another.

e— 2 L ] [

AVOID MAKING /=2
2 THINGS PERSONAL ‘6'

It's important that we make it clear to children they
must avoid name-calling, swearing or derogatory
remarks in a disagreement with others. Respectful
language sets a positive tone and helps keep the
conversation productive. Reminding children to stay
calm and take breaks — as mentioned previously -
can help them avoid getting too emotional and
saying or doing something hurtful.

I ' a
10 REFLECT AND LEARN

After a child has had a disagreement, encourage
them to reflect on the experience and think about
what they can learn from it. What did they handle
well? How might they improve their communication
skills to handle conflicts more effectively in the
future? You could use role play, writing and drawing
pictures, or hypothetical examples to further develop
their skills in showing respect during a disagreement.

%
u
<

The

The Anti-Bullying Alliance (ABA) co-ordinate Anti-Bullying Week each year. ABA is a

unique coclit)i/ongof organisations and individuals, worZingg(ogemer to zchieve their vision ‘/I\‘ :mh:%tzmuc thlonal
to stop bullying and create safer environments in which children and young people can . ¢ N Co“e e@
live, grow, play and learn. They welcome membership from any organisation or individual = 9
that supports this vision and support a free network of thousands of schools and colleges.

RSN LR b
Source: See full reference list on gulde page at:;

X @wake_up_weds 3 /wuwthenationalcollege @wake.up.wednesday o @wake.up.weds

Users of this guide do so at their own discretion. No liability is entered into. Current as of the date of release: 06.11.2024
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PE and Roundhouse Timetables 2024/2025

Children should come to school wearing their PE kit on their PE day. All classes from Year 1- Year 6 will
take part in cricket sessions every Wednesday this half term, this is in addition to their PE lessons and outdoor
learning sessions. Year 3 begin four weeks of swimming sessions, every morning, on Monday 9t September.

.

Day Class

Monday Year 5

Tuesday Reception Class
Wednesday KST & KS2 Cricket
Thursday Year 6. Year 2, Year 3
Friday Year 1 and Year 4

We have a timetable for outdoor learning but classes will take learning outdoors as often as they can

throughout the week. Children should wear old clothes on their outdoor learning day, PE kit on PE day
and school uniform on all other days. If an outdoor learning day is the same as a PE or cricket day then
children should wear PE kit that is suitable for outdoors and whatever weather we are forecast to have.

Roundhouse/ Outdoor Learning Dates

Nursery (Friday)
Reception (Friday)

Year 1 (Tuesdays)
Year 2 (Tuesdays)
Year 3 (Wednesdays)
Year 4 (Wednesdays)
Year 5 (Mondays)

Year 6 (Mondays)
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Below are the dates, times and some details of events which will be taking place through
the rest of this school term. As always, we will contact everyone as soon as possible if
anything changes around these dates and times and we will send out any more information
if and when needed. There may be other events and activities taking place between now
and the end of this term and information on these will be sent out to you through
ParentMail as usual and added to each weekly newsletter. Further details for our Key Stage
2 Christmas Service and our whole school Christmas Mass will be sent out via ParentMail.
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Date Time Event Location
26/11/2024 Evening North Tyneside Music Hub Big Sing Whitley Bay Playhouse
29/11/2024 2.30pm Advent Service School hall
4/12/2024 2.30pm Advent Service School hall
5/12/2024 9.10am Nursery and Reception Class School hall
Nativity
5/12/2024 2.00pm Year 1 and 2 Nativity School hall
6/12/2024 9.10am Year 1 and 2 Nativity School hall
6/12/2024 2.00pm Nursery and Reception Class Nursery  School hall
7/12/2024 Children singing at North Shields Northumberland Square
Victorian Market
10/12/2024 Afternoon Year 1 and year 2 Christmas Party School hall
11/12/2024 Afternoon Year 3 and Year 4 Christmas Party School hall
12/12/2024 2.230pm Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas School hall
Dinner
12/12/2024 Afternoon Year 5 and year 6 Christmas party School hall
13/12/2024 Morning Nursery and Reception Class School hall
Christmas party
13/12/2024 2.30pm Advent service School hall
16/12/2024 Afternoon Whole School Panto Saville Exchange
20/12/2024 2.30pm Advent Service School
TBC Open event for prospective new School
Nursery and Reception Class families
TBC Key Stage 2 Christmas Service
TBC Whole school Christmas Mass St. Cuthbert’s Church




